
December, 2021 

Happy Holidays to our supporters,

Happy Tails volunteers and staff close out another year proud that they 
helped more than 500 animals find their forever homes, get the medical 
care they need or be able to live out their lives in our sanctuary. As many 
of you know, our organization has a unique place in the community 
because it takes in those dogs and cats other shelters may find too 
difficult to help – whether for medical or behavioral reasons. Your 
financial support is crucial to helping us fill that need. 

It’s a need best illustrated in the many stories of the animals we serve 
through your donations. Here are just a couple of them. Delilah came to 
us with degenerative joint disease and hearing loss. She was skinny and 
weak and we weren’t sure she would make it. Thanks to the dedication 
of our staff and volunteers, she was nursed back to health. Delilah had a 
special place in our center office until a lovely couple adopted her.  

Chewy is an adorable, scruffy terrier mix that has won our hearts. As 
with all of our dogs, she is with one of our dedicated foster families until 
she is adopted. Chewy’s back two legs are partially paralyzed so she has 
some limitations. However, we are working with her disability. She may 
not have made it in another shelter. Chewy has a great spirit and would 
make a wonderful companion for someone willing to give her a chance. 
As of this writing, she would love a forever home!

Happy Tails could not help Delilah and Chewy without your support 
and that’s why we are asking for your donations however great or small. 
You will get the satisfaction of knowing you are supporting an  
organization that values the lives of all animals. 

Wishing you a lovely holiday season,

The Happy Tails Board of Directors
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